
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 

 

       October 15, 2015    

 

 

TO:   CORPORATE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 

    
FROM:  Nancy Crawford 

   Trustee, Ward 12 

 

SUBJECT: Request for permission to serve liquor for Neil McNeil Alumni 

Association Celebration – November 6, 2015 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The staff and community of Neil McNeil Catholic Secondary School Alumni Association 

will be celebrating its Annual Alumni celebration on November 6, 2015.  The principal 

has requested to serve liquor for this event. 

 

That the permit policy be waived and that permission be granted to Neil McNeil 

Catholic Secondary School to serve alcohol at the Annual Alumni Association 

Celebration on Friday, November 6
th

 from 6:00 p.m. until 11:00 p.m. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

 

 

       Nancy Crawford 

       Trustee, Ward 12 

 

 

 

 

 

 


